
 
May 20, 2021 
 
 
Tom Carow 
EHS Director 
Fincantieri Marinette Marine 
1600 Ely Street 
Marinette, Wisconsin 54143 
 
 
Subject: Scoping and Workplan Submittal Change 
  Fincantieri Marinette Marine, Marinette WI 
  Marinette Marine Bldg 34, 1600 Ely Street, Marinette WI 
  BRRTS #: 02-38-587281 
 
 
Dear Mr. Carow: 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received your letter dated May 7, 2021, regarding an 
extension to the deadline for submitting a site investigation workplan (SIWP). The DNR understands construction 
of the Marinette Marine Corporation d/b/a Fincantieri Marinette Marine (FMM) Buildings 34 and 35 is currently 
underway. Construction activities are being conducted in conjunction with the materials management plan 
approved by the DNR on March 19, 2021. 
 
The May 7, 2021 letter requests an extension of approximately 45 days to allow for receipt and review of all 
materials management plan data. The DNR approves the extension of the deadline for the submission of the SIWP 
to June 22, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin’s environment.  If you have any questions regarding this letter, 
please contact me at (920) 960-4332, or by email at David.Neste@Wisconsin.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Neste 
Hydrogeologist, Northeast Region 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
cc: Mark Sericati, Fincantieri Marinette Marine 
 Makayla Jacobs, Fincantieri Marinette Marine 
 Robert Meller, Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC 
 Richard Panosh, Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC 
 Jean Romback-Bartels, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
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